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IN THE NEWS

April Smith with Dr. Simmons and Dr. Padron at 
APHA Annual Meeting 2016.

General Colin Powell and The Dean 

Healthcare Quality and Safety Capstones were 
presented at American Association for Physician 
Leaders. Front row left to right: Cheryl McLain MD 
and Judith DeJarnette, MD. Back row left right: 
Sheryl Williams, MD, and  Bryan Burns, DO.

JCPH welcomes Assistant Professor Jillian Baker, 
DrPH, seen here at a conference in Barcelona. 

Dr. Katherine Schneider spoke at the Population 
Health Forum in January. 

JCPH Alum Tara Ketterer, MPH with Dr. Simmons at 
APHA Annual Meeting 2016.

* �Aaron Snider presenting his MS Health Policy 
capstone, “Exploring Policy Options for Increasing 
Charity/Uncompensated Care Funding while 
Potentially Reducing Inappriopriate Firearm Usage.”

* �Alexis Silverio presenting her MPH capstone, 
”Evaluating the Effectiveness of a Health 
Promotion Intervention in an Urban Population 
Regarding Stair Utilization.”

Dr. Baxter presenting at the Patient Safety Clerkship.

* JCPH Capstone presentations can be found on Jefferson Digital Commons by degree program: JDC.Jefferson.edu/jcph


